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Calendar of Events  * Kamloops Chapter Events 

  Nov 24
th Santa Claus Parade 

*Nov 28
th

 General Meeting {Elections} 

* Dec 1
st
 Annual Christmas Party 

*Jan 16
th
 May Tour Meeting 

*May 10-13
th

  May Tour Kamloops ñMeet the Dean in 2013ò {if you can help call Jan Surline 250 573 3373 } 

*Jun 1
st
 29

th
 Annual Swap Meet {Logan Lake Arena} John Foley 250 573 4256 

*Jun 7-9
th

 7
th
 Annual Backroads & Byways Tour [To Oliver] {John Rostron 250 378 9563}{limited to 20 cars } 

 

 

Th e Steering Column : -  President Bob Gieselman  
 

     To Club members: - The November meeting is the time to come out and exercise your democratic right and 

vote for the members of the club you would like to see elected to the executive.  

     We have had a very productive year over and above our normal annual events such as setting up the Society 

to handle the assets of the club, advance on the ambulance, change in venue for the Swap Meet and the 

restructuring of the May Tour ñMeet The Dean in 2013ò committee. Everyone has pitched in to make it a great 

year.  

     Looks like we are going to have another busy year, please plan your calendar to help with the May tour and 

right following that will be the Swap Meet for its 2
nd

 year in Logan Lake. Cheers President Bob 

 

LETTERS to the EDITOR 
     Thanks for the calendar Dave ï it really helps me plan our family calendar at home * even though I canôt 
make it out all the time. RV 

 

      The June driving tour has a name change and is now referred to as the ñBackroads & Byways Tourò  JR  

 

 

http://www.vccc.com/
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     A great number of Chapters are now sending their newsletters out by e mail. Some of the chapters 
receiving other newsletters forward these on to their members. This certainly helps the ads in the 
Classifieds. Rather than forward these newsletter to everyone I would prefer that you let me know if 
you are interested in receiving them and I will add your name to the ñNewsletter Listò. 
 

 

Subject: A lesson in irony...   
     The Food Bank Program, administered by Social Welfare Canada, is actually proud of the fact:  

"It is distributing the greatest amount of free meals and food vouchers ever!"  

      Meanwhile, the National Park Service, administered by the Canada Parks and Natural Resources, asks us to       

"Please Do Not Feed the Animals."  

      Their stated reason for the policy is because the animals will grow dependent on handouts and will not learn 

to take care of themselves.  

     This ends today's lesson!   

 

  

***********  

McNaughtonõs receive òBright Light Awardó 

 
   Ernie accepted the award for Marg and himself from Bob Chambers.  As the McNaughtonôs were not at the 

HNITC presentations to receive it at that time. Bob as a member of the executive made the presentation on 

behalf of the Hot Nite In The City at the Adopt A Road BBQ.  

 

   This trophy is presented each 

year to a person or persons that 

have given of their time and 

effort in the workings and 

promotion of the Vintage Car 

hobby.  If you have the name of 

someone that you feel deserves  

this award please contact Bob 

along with the reasons why you 

feel that person(s) should 

receive the award. Bob then can 

put forth their name(s) to the HNITC committee for future presentations.  
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Sun Fun Tour To LeMayôs Car Museum 

     Day 1, Monday: - It started Monday at 7:15 am in the dark. Andy was kind enough to allow all the club 

members to park their cars in his compound while on the trip. 

  First stop was Merritt for a coffee and pick up one couple. There was also a full bus from the Okanagan  

making the trip.  

 
     Next stop was the duty free and then the border. It actually went well as it was mostly Vintage Car people 

and no one had more than $10,000 or a gun with them. After the border it was a short stop for lunch at the Bellis 

Fair Mall. You had a choice either eat or shop not enough time for both.  

     Arriving at the Tulalip Casino Resort we were treated to Champagne and assorted cheese and crackers as 

they handed out room numbers and discount coupons along with some gambling money. While this was 

happening our luggage was delivered to our rooms. In our package were coupons for three breakfast and two 

dinners at the buffet including one of them being seafood.  

 
     Day 2 Tuesday: - When were in the bus heading for Antique shopping at Snohomish people were stating 

how much they like the accommodations and especially the shower. One lady with a smile commented that it 

was big enough for two. Being curious I asked at the desk if I walked in off the street what the room prices 

would have been. $155.00 during the week and $245.00 per night on the weekend. With the meal and various 

coupons we received we got a terrific deal from Sun Fun Tours. The staff at the hotel was great including a 

personalized wakeup call rather than a recorded message. Judy Paulsen even managed to arrange with the hotel 

for their shuttle bus to take a number of us to see the Blazers play against the Everett Silvertips. The game was 

not good however the Blazers did manage to win. 

 

Day 3 Wednesday: - Started at 9:00 am or the 1 ½ hour ride 

to LeMayôs Car Museum and shopping. One bus went to the 

museum and the other to the Tacoma Mall. Some of the guys 

were ahead on the free gambling money they had received on 

arrival however when I saw some of the shopping bags the 

ladies were carrying I would say they looked after the money 

for them. Over heard someone say they did some of their 
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Christmas shopping while they were there. The members mixed well and did lots of socializing while enjoying 

the buffetôs as everyone had an experience to tell. 

     Day 4 Thursday: - Time to head home. 10:00 am luggage in the room ready to go then be on the bus at 

11:00. On the way home we stopped again at Bellis Fair for lunch then a slight scenic drive through the town of 

Lynden with a stop at the Duty Free for last minute items. Our driver must know the border personal as we were 

there only 15 minutes getting through the border. We were to arrive in Kamloops at 6:00 pm however the bus 

blew a rad hose and we spent a little time at the bottom of the Coquihalla hill. If there was any choice on where 

it was to happen then it was good spot to stop as there was room to walk around and also had a toilet.   

     So the trip ended 2 hours later than expected. We started in the dark and ended in the dark 

 
Great time was had by all and someone asked when do we it again? J Dave 

 

 CLUB AUCTION A SUCCESS  

Considering some members where sitting on their bidding hand it worked out OK. Thanks to 

Dick Parkes as auctioner we once again had a fun evening and created some funds for the 

club.  The home made wine and cookies were the most popular items sold. 

 

 
 

 
 

   They say the cars all look alike today. 

   Not much different then as the style of the cars in the picture 

doesnôt vary all that much either. One difference is there are 

only two pickups in the picture. 

   Imagine backing out of the curb when it came time to leave. 

However there probably was a lot less traffic then. 
 

***{Edôs Notes: - Unless I get some old photos this part of the Kamshaft will 

have to be dropped as this photo is the last one I have available.} 

SOLD  
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ADOPT A ROAD 
  The day started off with Mother Nature giving us a 

covering of snow however by the time the crew was 

ready to start working most of it had cleared up. It was 

cool but a nice day.  

   Twenty members showed up for the day. I should 

explain that new members and their families are invited 

as it is a club event. It is not restricted to the older club 

members only. 

   After the cleanup it was back to Dickinsonôs for a pot luck lunch and a BBQ with Bob Chambers once again 

doing the cooking. 

 

 

 


